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May 10, 2016 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL  
 
Michael Margolick 
Senior Developer 
Northland Power Inc. 
Michael.Margolick@Northlandpower.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Margolick: 
 
This letter is in response to your recent correspondence with Kate Haines, Project 
Assessment Manager, (emails dating May 9, 2016) regarding the Environmental 
Assessment (EA) of Mount Kathleen Wind Park (Project).  
 
I very much appreciate receiving the update on the status of the Project. In your email 
you indicated that Northland Power Inc. does not plan to proceed with the EA of the 
Project. Please be advised that EAO considers your email as confirmation of your 
intention to withdraw the Project from the EA.    
 
The EAO will post this letter on its electronic Project Information Centre website at 
www.eao.gov.bc.ca. If you have any questions or require further information, please 
contact me by telephone at 250-387-2402 or by email at Monica.Perry@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monica Perry 
Executive Project Director 
 
cc: Kate Haines, Project Assessment Manager, Environmental Assessment Office  
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